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 Hello ladies, 

 

The quilt show is over. Halloween has passed. But don’t 

think you can rest. You have the big things coming up. 

Thanksgiving and Christmas. The family will be 

visiting. Delicious meals cooked. Too much food will be 

eaten and games will be watched. Fun and stress. 

Make sure to take a few minutes each day to take care 

of yourself. Even if it’s 10 minutes. Sew a block. Read 

your favorite book. Laugh. Or even cry. It will help. 

We’ve have some decisions coming up this month. We’re 

looking for great people to fill the offices of president, 

treasurer and membership. Please think about offering 

your services to continue making our guild a success. 

Start getting your ideas in for the next quilt show. It’s 

only two years away. We all know it passes like 

lightning. I’m already thinking about what I want to do. 

Cheerio, my dears. We’ll see you soon. 

   

Teri 

 

 

Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Board Members 

President -Teri Mevius          Secretary- Monica Holland 

Vice President- Lois Pirozek       Membership- Christine Gengler 

Treasurer- Luanna Gruber      Newsletter- Sharon Bobier 

Chairwomen 

Sunshine Quilts Chairwoman- Alyce King 

Greeting Card Chairwoman- Mary Pointer 

Website Chairwoman- Cindy Grimm 

 

MONTHLY MINI— 2019 

November – Sharon Bobier 

December- DeeDee Johnson 

Upcoming Events: 

November Quilt Guild Meeting 
November 11th 7pm 

Redeemer Lutheran Church 
3204 S Lakeport St 
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 November 

 Birthdays 
 11/2 l.isa Beeson 

            11/9 Karen Stuart 

            11/14 Karen Wall                      

 11/18 Marcia Davis 

 11/21 Sherry Book  

 11/26 Sheryl Sleeper 
      

 

 

 

 

  Quilt Meeting Agenda 

November11 at 7pm 

We will be awarding veterans 

Valor 
 

 

 
 

 

 

We will be collecting hats, 

gloves, mittens and scarves for 

school children at the 

November & December 

meetings. They can be 

purchased or homemade--all 

are welcomed. If you have 

questions or know of a school 

that would benefit from these 

winter items, please contact 

Sherry Book at 712-253-2447. 

Thanks for your help! 

 

Honoring Our Veterans 

Make a banner for a veteran and bring to the 

guild meeting on Veterans Day November 11th   

(pattern attached) 

Any questions ask Lois Pirozek, VP 

 

"Membership Renewal 2020” 

Well, Ladies, it's time to begin accepting your renewal dues for 2020.  
Attached, you will find the renewal form for your convenience.  The guild 
requires a new form each year, because we keep each year's membership 
separately.  Of course, you have until the February 2020 meeting to 
renew without a late fee. But, why not get it out of the way early?  
 I keep a very good record of payments.  If you can't recall whether or 
not you've paid, I can assist you.  Thank you, Ladies.  
          Christine Gengler - SSQG Membership Director 

 

A HUGE to 

everyone involved in the 2019 biannual 

Siouxland Samplers Quilt Show named  

“Everything Old is New Again.” Everyone 

enjoyed all the beautiful quilts, bed turnings, 

vendor demonstrations, scrap diving, 

children’s scavenger hunt, our boutique, and 

the 40 mini raffles.  The Delta Center catered 

a delicious meal served before our 

entertaining trunk show by Tony Jacobson on 

Saturday night.     

 

Congrats to Laura Richert the 

winner of the quilt raffle!! 
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Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Meeting Minutes  October 14, 2019 

Opened by Terri Mevius 

-51 members present 

-5 guests:  Nancy McGuire, Dori Young, Brenda Barwick, Mary Helner, Karen Glover 

-No new members 

-Last month’s minutes were approved. 

-There were three monthly minis supplied by Terri Mevius and Ginny Freyermuth.  They were won by Rosalind 

Guerrero, Pam Clark, and Marcia Koehler. 

-Nov monthly mini by Sharon Bobier 

-Kristi will be on the radio and TV advertising the quilt show. 

-Remember to wear your name tags at the quilt show. 

-Bracelets still available.  See Alice. 

-Need a cash box and totes.  DeeDee Johnson will supply. 

-Drop off of quilts will be at the garage doors on the end of the building.  Balloons will mark the spot. 

-Nancy has t-shirts that we’re ordered. 

-Sherry said that she will collect any hats, scarves, mittens in Nov and Dec. 

-Dianne said she needs any tickets and monies turned in. 

-Deb Martin still needs some vendor relief. 

-Check in for quilts:  must have name on quilts.  Check in committee will PIN number on quilt and give a claim 

check.  Use this to pick up your quilts after 5 pm Sunday. 

-Willa said everything is marked. 

-Nov 11 meeting has gotten approval to be in the church so that our Quilts of Valor can be awarded appropriately. 

-Alice handed out the bracelets, and voting slips.  Can also pick up Saturday. 

-Kay said the Scrap dive is ready. 

-Jane asked who has the quilt hangers.  Cassie has them. 

-32 dinners were purchased.  The tables will be color coded by which dinner meal you have ordered.  

Yellow-turkey, Pink-Beef, Blue-Vegetarian. 

-The National Quilt Museum in Lincoln will loan us a quilt for the show. 

-Joan said post and get the word out about the show. 

-Bring any of your old books and magazines.  We will have a table at the show to sell them. 

-Voting in Nov for offices of President, Treasurer, and Membership. 

-Girls Inc needs helpers.  Tuesday’s 6-7. 

-Lois introduced all the present board members.  Each showed some of their early quilt projects and told a little 

about themselves. 

-Show and tell and meeting was closed. 

 

Submitted by Monica Holland 

 

 

 

 


